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Dear Resident, 

You will hopefully have already received a communication from us
about our integrated wind and solar PV proposal, Llanwonno
Energy.

We are now getting in touch to let you know that the 
Pre-Application Consultation (PAC) for this project will run from 
the 28th March until 9th May 2025.

During this time, the various sections of our draft planning
application will be made available on our project website, and you
will also be able to access a number of informative digital slides
which will outline our proposals. 

The Pre-Application Consultation is an opportunity for you to find
out more about our plans and for us to better understand your
views and opinions on the scheme, before we submit our full
planning application later in 2025. 

We will be hosting the following PAC Drop-in Sessions during the
PAC period:

Pantygraigwen Community Centre - 1st April 2025 - 5-7pm
Ynysybwl Community Centre - 7th April 2025 - 5-7pm
Waun Wen Community Centre - 10th April 2025 - 5-7pm

At these sessions you can meet members of the project team and
view the resources that will also be available on our project website.

Please visit llanwonno-energy.co.uk to find out more about the
project and send any questions, feedback or comments about our
proposals to jessk@cenin.co.uk and ross.irvine@rps.tetratech.com

Martyn Popham 
Director & Project Lead

We intend to make the power generated
at Llanwonno Energy available to high-

energy users in the local area. 

The supply of this clean, green power could
play a key role in helping industries and public

services in RCT achieve sustainable growth.

We are already in discussion with the University
of South Wales about powering them towards

a groundbreaking, net-zero campus.

We are interested in hearing from any other high
energy users in the local area who could utilise the
local, green power offered by Llanwonno Energy.


